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TO: Mayor and City Council 
   
FROM: Bob Kindred, Assistant City Manager 
 
DATE: July 23, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Update on Storm Damage 
 
 
At Tuesday’s night Council meeting, staff will give you a verbal briefing on our progress 
addressing the damage from last Sunday’s wind storm.  This will include a summary of the costs 
and impact of the storm on our electric distribution system, as well as the costs and our 
anticipated timeline to collect and dispose of the limbs placed along streets throughout the 
community. 
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